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Proposed Federal Cannabis Legislation Aimed at
Providing Access to Veterans
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There has been a flurry of proposed, bipartisan federal cannabis legislation in recent years and some of these

proposed bills directly address reforms that impact our Nation’s veterans. Below is a broad overview of a few of

these proposed bills. While it is unclear whether any of these bills will become law in their current form, or any

form, if any of them survive the legislative process, it would mark a major shift in U.S. cannabis policy as it relates

to veterans.

Read the full article via Homeland Magazine (March 2024).

Our Cannabis Practice provides advice on issues related to applicable federal and state law. Marijuana remains

an illegal controlled substance under federal law.
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